
President’s Report to College Council 
February 3, 2017 

Enrollments:   

Enrollments are soft.  The January 30, 2017 report from the Office of Institutional Research shows 

that BC’s Spring 2017 enrollment is 0.8% (49.7 FTES) above Spring 2017. The district as a whole is 

at a 0.7% enrollment growth Spring 2017 over Spring 2016.   

BC’s productivity ratio has fallen below our target range, 17.0 to 17.5 FTES/FTEF.    The table below 

shows that we are at 15.8 FTES/FTEF which is a drop from 16.2 FTES/FTEF last spring. 

 

 

 

 

DOF Innovation Award:  

The grant was submitted on Feb 2nd.  The main writers Janet Fulks, Nick Strobel, and Bill Moseley 
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Here is the abstract 

 

 

Baccalaureate Site Visit:  

- January 23, 2017 

- Three evaluators.  Chair: Linda Rose, President of Santa Ana, Dr. Norv Wellsfry, Dr. Mia Ocean 

- Agenda for the day 

 

ADTs and CSUB:  

- January 23, 2017 meeting at BC with CSUB 

- There are issues that need to be addressed 

 

Chancellor’s Cabinet:  

- Contract approvals.  The board has raised the threshold from 50,000 to $88,000 

- The colleges need to be timely 

- District Office administrative positions: Vice Chancellors 
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President’s whereabouts: 

January 25, 2017: Presented with Kay McClenney and Rob Johnstone at the AACC Workforce 

Development Institute in Newport, CA 

January 26 & 27, 2017: Facilitated a two-day IEPI Guided Pathways workshop in Costa Mesa 

 

 

February 2, 3 & 4, 2017: AACC Pathways Project Institute #4 in Tempe, Arizona. 

 

 

Dates you might be interested in: 

Feb 2, 3, 4, 2017: AACC Pathways Institute in Tempe, Arizona 
Feb 9, 2017: Board of Trustees meeting (there is a special meeting called for today at 5:00 p.m.) 
April 13, 2017: Board of Trustees at BC.  We will do Emeritus status approvals at this meeting. 
May 12, 2017: 8:00 a.m. Closing Day 
May 12, 2017, 7:00 p.m. Graduation 
  


